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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I do not even know what to say
because this gerrymandering
effort is so ridiculous.
Republicans, stop cheating!
Carving out more seats for
yourselves just before the
midterms is completely
undemocratic. If Democrats tried
this, you all would be absolutely
losing your minds, and you all
are pushing this because Donald
Trump, convicted felon and
pedophile, asked you to. You
should be ashamed of yourselves.

As a Texan, I vehemently oppose
the mid-century redistricting our
Congressional Republicans are
attempting during this special
session and you should too. Grow
a spine, have some integrity, and
stop bowing to Donald Trump's
every whim.




